The Kentucky Department for Public Health (KDPH) is responding actively to the COVID-19
situation. Our State Health Operations Center is operating at Level 1, its highest activation level.
This respiratory disease was first detected in a Kentucky resident on March 6, 2020.

Hayswood Home Health is actively working with the local health departments to keep both our
staff and patients updated on the latest news and recommendations coming from the local,
state, and national levels. Our primary goal is the safety of all of our patients, staff, and
community.

The State of Kentucky encourages all residents to go to the website www.kycovid19.ky.gov to
receive the latest news, updates, and recommendations.

We do encourage EVERYONE to wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds, practice
social distancing (6 feet), avoid crowded areas, cover your cough, and if you are sick, stay home.


http://www.kycovid19.ky.gov/

